From: Kelsey Atkin-Nothstein

To: Haddon, Stacey
Subject: Cannabis
Date: Tuesday, September 20, 2022 3:59:51 PM

To whom it may concern,
Being a 27 year old who grew up in Lompoc and decided to move back after college to have a

career and raise a family here, I am disheartened by the already large number of cannabis
shops that are open. For the sake of my generation and the families we will be CHOOSING to
raise here, please be mindful that if you do NOT put a limit to how many cannabis shops are
allowed to open here, it WILL have a negative impact on the perspective of this town
completely to younger minds. A limit to how many cannabis shops are allowed, should be in
place.

Not only that, the advertising and marketing for such should be enforced with the already in
place guidelines.

Thank you,

Kelsey Nothstein

805-702-3918
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